
 

 

XVITH WORLED ECONOMIC HITSORY CONGRESS HOSTEL ACCOMMODATION INFORMATION 
 
Dear WEHC 2012 Participant,  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you to Stellenbosch very soon! Please read this message carefully – it contains 
important logistical information concerning your accommodation at Stellenbosch University’s Metanoia Hostel. 
 

LOCATION 
All delegates making use of student accommodation are being accommodated in the Metanoia Hostel, 
located off Bosman Street in Stellenbosch (see map attached). This is two blocks from the congress venues 
and, weather-permitting, a pleasant walk. 
 
ACCESS – BRING YOUR OWN PADLOCK 
On arrival at the hostel, there will be a 24-hour check-in facility staffed either by a student or security 
personnel. At this point you will be allocated your room and provided with an access card to enter the 
hostel freely during your stay. 
 
Doors to individual rooms do not have locks and you are required to bring your own padlock in order to 
secure your room. All rooms are single rooms (one single bed) and bathroom facilities are shared. 
 
LINEN – BRING YOUR OWN TOWEL 
Linen is provided and beds will be made up on arrival. Linen can be switched for clean linen once during 
your stay. Towels are NOT provided, please ensure that you pack your own towel. 
 
BREAKFAST 
Breakfast will be served each morning between 07h15 and 08h30 – you will be issued a voucher for 
breakfast which you can redeem each day. 
 
FACILITIES 
Facilities in the hostel are limited. There are NO laundry facilities available in the building (laundry services 
are available at the Neelsie Student Centre), NO self-catering or food preparation facilities or food storage. 
Wireless internet is NOT available. There are vending machines selling beverages and snacks and a 
cafeteria open from 07h30 – 19h30. 
 
PARKING 
Secure parking is available at the hostel ONLY by prior arrangement – please contact the Congress 
Secretariat in order to secure a parking slot. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Stellenbosch, South Africa. Please do not hesitate to contact us on 
info@wehc2012.org if you have any questions. 
 
 


